
REP. KATE KLUNK INVITES YOU TO A

Protect yourself from identity theft by safely 
and securely shredding documents that contain 
personal information like Social Security and 
bank account numbers. Additionally, staff will 
be available to help you obtain a replacement 
license plate if yours is damaged.

at her district office, 118 Carlisle St., in Hanover

Bring your vehicle with  
the damaged license  
plate attached as well  
as your registration card  
and driver’slicense. 

The shredder can handle staples, but paper 
clips and binder clips must be removed prior to 
the event. No businesses, please.

RSVPs are required only for the license plate replacement portion  
of this event. Please call 717-630-8942 to let us know you’re coming!

D O C U M E N T  
SHREDDING  
A N D  D A M A G E D

LICENSE PLATE  
E V E N T

9 AM to 
NOON

SATURDAY, 
SEPT. 27


